





5/21/20

Dear Camper and Families,

We hope this message finds you and your family healthy and safe. We have exciting news to share with you. Based on Governor Bakers' plan to reopen Massachusetts, we are preparing to open camp for week 1 June 15th.

Our Camp team has done a wonderful job getting the facility ready for a summer full of fun. Obviously, Summer 2020 will be unique in many ways. While we are excited to open the Ultimate Sports Camp, My First Camp & Tennis Camp, the safety of our campers and your family will always be our top priority.

Very soon we will receive information from the state and local authorities with specifics regarding camp protocols. When we receive this information we will finalize our operating process and procedures and share them with you.

We will be taking every possible precaution to keep your children safe and healthy while simultaneously making Summer 2020 the best Summer ever.

We look forward to seeing you all this Summer at CAMP!!!!

Sincerely,

Michelle Sayers, Melanie Camillieri, & Naoufal Houmairy

Dedham Health & Athletic Complex - Summer Camps

Required Camper Forms

With so much doom and gloom going around we thought you could use a little good news. For so many of us, exercise plays a vital part of our physical, mental and emotional well being. Now more than ever it's imperative that we do everything we can to stay active and healthy. With

this in mind Dedham Health has created a library of exercise videos for you to utilize in the comfort of your home.

Attached to this email is a link that you can click on. This link will bring you to a registration page which will give you access to three "Dedham Health At Home" workout videos for you to utilize and enjoy

Dedham Health at Home